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Totley Hall Live Nativity Play – Tuesday 8

th
 December 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Tuesday 8
th

 December, KS1 and FS2 children will have the opportunity to participate in 

a live nativity play at Totley Hall Farm. As there are a limited amount of places for this 

event, an equal number of reply slips will be drawn from a hat from each class on Tuesday 

1
st
 December. We are aware that this will be a popular event and apologise in advance for 

those who do not get drawn however, we feel that this is the fairest outcome.  

 

What your child will expect 

On arrival your child will be encouraged to choose a part and dress up in one of the many 

exciting costumes. Actors and animals are then guided to join in at appropriate times as the 

nativity story is unfolded by a magical storyteller. All of this will take place in the stable 

where children will also be given the opportunity to hold new born lambs, stroke Rosie the 

Hereford cow and have a ride on Spirit the donkey. After the nativity children will have 

refreshments. 

 

Timings of the event 

You will need to bring your child to Totley Hall Farm no earlier than 4:45pm on Tuesday 8
th

 

December, ready for a prompt 5:00pm start. The event will last for 90 minutes therefore 

children will need to be collected at 6:30pm. No transport to and from school will be 

provided. 

 

Capacity 

Due to the capacity of the stable we are only able to accommodate 40 children at this event. 

Totley Hall Farm and school teaching staff will supervise the event. Unfortunately there will 

be no opportunity for parents/carers to stay during the nativity. We kindly ask you to 

drop off and pick up your child at the times stated above.  
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Cost 

The cost of this event will be £7.50 per child. This will include the nativity play and 

refreshments. Payments should all be made through Parent Pay. Please do not send 

payment until your place has been confirmed. 
 

Clothing and footwear  

As the nativity will take place in a stable, please send your child in warm clothes and 

wellington boots. They will not need to bring any costumes, these will be provided. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Bradley and Miss Godfrey  

Infant Department Leaders 

 

 

Totley Hall Live Nativity Play – Tuesday 8
th

 December 2015 
 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Live Nativity Play at Totley Hall Farm on 

Tuesday 8
th

 December 2015.  

 

Child’s name: _______________________________    Class: ________________ 

 

Parent/carer name: _____________________ Contact number: ______________ 

 

Signed: ___________________________            Date: ____________________ 

 

NB: Please do not make a payment until you receive a confirmation letter. 

 

 

Office staff: Please return to Miss Godfrey and Miss Bradley on Tuesday 1
st
 Dec 
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